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Support for those affected by the Great East Japan Earthquake 

 
 
The Asahi Kasei Group expresses its sincere sympathy to all those affected by the Great East 
Japan Earthquake which occurred on March 11, 2011. 
 
In support of the people in the areas harmed by the effects of this tragic earthquake, Asahi Kasei 
Corporation is making a donation of ¥100 million and 500,000 rolls of Saran Wrap™ cling film. 
 
It is the genuine hope of the Asahi Kasei Group that all those who have suffered such grievous 
loss will find the comfort and strength to ultimately overcome this hardship, and that the afflicted 
areas will be restored and revitalized as soon as possible. 
 
 
 
 


